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Upcoming

Events!

THANK YOU!!!!
A huge thank you to Beans 'N Cream for

donating muffins and coffee to the
parents on the first day of school!! 
Thank you to all the parents who

donated items for the teacher goodie
bags and the staff breakfast on Sept 5th.  

We are so grateful for our amazing
school community!

PICTURE DAY- SEPTEMBER 23
WATCH DOGS MEETING - SEPTEMBER 25

GOLDIE GALLOP - SEPTEMBER 27
FALL FEST - OCTOBER 3 (CARRIAGE HILLS PARK)

ESCO MEETING - OCTOBER 8
 
 

For those who have been
watching our flyers, you likely
already know that BoxTops are
going digital!  This has been a

consistent source of income for
our school that doesn't require
our families to donate out of

pocket.  Please consider
downloading the app to ensure

our Eastside students continue to
benefit from this great program!

Artists at work!

 

This year ESCO is
supporting Mrs. Zollar

and students of all grade
levels with a  mural

project! It will be located
in the front vestibule and

efforts will begin in
October!



Questions? Email us!
esco.eastside@gmail.com

Like us on 
Facebook!

Be the first to know
about school

happenings & events!
www.facebook.com/

ESCO.eastside

ESCO Board Members 

President: Michelle Culley        michellerculley@gmail.com
Vice-President: Linda Pergola  lindapergola11@gmail.com
Treasurer: Heather Miller         maddygirlhm@gmail.com
Secretary: Joanna Paykel       joannapaykel@gmail.com

For the 2019-2020 school year

Mark Your Calendar!
Next ESCO Meeting is October 8th.  

We will welcome Code Ninja's to the Sun Prairie
Community and learn about teaching coding and STEM

activities to students

GOLDIE GALLOP
It's Time for the

The Goldie Gallop is ESCO's primary fundraiser and spirit
activity. The proceeds from this collaborative school wide
event fund the programs and grants ESCO contributes
throughout the entire school year. The event engages all of
our students in the importance of physical activity and
provides a fun basis for school pride and unity. All student
families are welcome to attend and cheer their students on
race day.  We especially appreciate everyone who lends their
time to volunteer.  This year, if we meet a school wide target
of $30,000 dollars, the students will have a very special visit
from the one and only 
 
 

Bucky Badger!
Visit https://signup.com/go/sdAOTUS to volunteer.


